Welcome
Dear Faculty Members, Dear Colleagues, Dear Friends
It's my honor to be here among friends today and to be part of such a great congress.
Please allow me to express my gratuity to this honorable invitation and to express my colleagues' wishes for all the best and success to your National Congress.
The Hellenic Cardiological Society established in 1948 as a nonprofit organization, founding member of ESC and represents almost all Cardiologists in Greece. Its history parallels the history of Cardiology in Greece. One of the main goals of the Hellenic Society is the continuing education, promoting awareness of cardiovascular disease risk factors and prevention. We strongly believe that one of our efforts is to organize an integrated Continuing education program for all Cardiologists.
The HCS is playing a leading role for the scientific development of all the Greek Cardiologists as well as the well being of the Greek patient. In these difficult times it is even more important to renew our commitment to this cause. To this end it is extremely important to come together to ensure that resources are maximized for the benefit of the professional and ultimately the patient.
To conclude I would like to congratulate the organizers for their work and wish you all a productive Conference. The Organizing Committee has secured an extremely interesting panel of speakers, experts in the field of Cardiovascular Disease that will deliver lectures certain to provide a forum for constructive debate.
On behalf of my Board Members I would like to thank you for the success of this scientific initiative. I am pretty sure that we'll find many ways of future scientific communications and mutual understanding among us.
As a first step I would like to invite you to co-organize a congress in Chalkidiki, close to Mount Athos, in June 2016. We'll all have the opportunity to exchange ideas on Prevention and new techniques on Cardiology.
We'll send you a proposal and invitation next week with all the details.
